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Mid-Summer at the Beach Club....

Summer at the Beach Club is proving to be better than Owners could
have imagined. We had a wonderful 4th of July BBQ with veggie
burgers, hamburgers, hot dogs, chips and drinks. Summer Activities
like Captain Les’s sailing tour is creating memorable memories with
sightings of sea lions, whales, and dolphins.

Resort Associate Promotions

Southern California Beach Club has promoted two great associates:
Cande Villa assumed the Housekeeping Manager position when it
became available and Cody Asselin was promoted from Guest
Services Supervisor to Front Office Manager. They look forward to
being at your service and exceeding your expectations during your
next visit.

Working to Improve Our Beachfront

Many Owners have noticed the abundance of rock on the beach in
front of the resort which appears periodically. The City has not
extended the sand restoration project beyond the pier and the lack of
sand limits the amount of space for playing or simply relaxing on the
beach. | have reached out to Steve Rodriguez, Manager for
Harbor/Beaches, and the Mayor, Jim Wood, regarding the condition of
the beach and will continue working with the City to plan the best
approach to improve beach conditions. PPlease email me at

Shumberstone@gpresorts.com with any suggestions so | may ensure

that the City receives your feedback.

New Look

If you happen to wonder about the ocean tide on your upcoming visit,
all you need to do is checkout the new Tide Calendar Clock above the
sunset/dolphin bell. We have a new pair of binoculars, too. New
stairwell lights have been installed to illuminate your path as you walk
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the stairways from the fourth to the first floor. In our continued efforts
to be green, there are new drought tolerant succulent plants in the
pots at the entrance of the resort.

Associate Recognition

Kevin Russell was voted by his fellow associates as the Employee of
the 2nd Quarter. Kevin's #1 focus is guest satisfaction and he willingly
works with any department to help get the job done. Congratulations
Kevin!

Scott Humberstone
< General Manager
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